
To: Learners, Parents, and Guardians
From: Mr. Travis Lee, High School Principal
Re: No PM HCCTC on Monday, September 27, 2021
Date: September 24, 2021

HCCTC Learners and Families,

This is a reminder that there is no PM HCCTC on Monday, September 27, 2021 due to a staff training at
the HCCTC.  No students should be reporting to the HCCTC on Monday afternoon.

Students should attend their regularly scheduled HAHS classes through Pd. 4.  Learners will be
permitted to leave HAHS in the afternoon. However, parent permission is required.  A note should
be submitted to the HS Office.   Learners are permitted to remain at HAHS, especially if needing to
utilize HASD transportation.  These students will be able to work within a designated area at the school.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,

Travis R. Lee,
HAHS Principal


